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Notice issued 24th June 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
Stay Updated  
noosa.qld.gov.au/wip  
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

 

Contact Us 
07 5329 6500 
mail@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject: Hastings Street – Garden Renewal) 
 
 

 

Noosa Heads, Hastings Street – Garden 

renewal 
 

Project summary  

The garden bed located outside 42 

Hastings Street will be replenished and 

releveled to facilitate new planting in the 

garden bed. 

Duration of work  

Date: Scheduled for the 2nd of July 2025, 

weather and construction conditions 

permitting. 

Time: Between 6:30 AM and 6:30 PM. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

Traffic Control: Will be in place during 
the works. 

Expected Delays: Up to 10 minutes. 

Resident Advisory: Residents are asked 

to limit their travels during the work hours. 

 

 

 

 

Further information 

Contact: Council’s Site Supervisor at (07) 

5329 6500. 

Picture of the tree below:  

 

 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated. 
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